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Wear a Mask on School Property 
After recent national developments connected to the new       
Omicron variant, we strongly request that all parents and 
visitors to Wembrook grounds and building wear a mask.   
Thank you. Your support is greatly appreciated.   

Parent Governor 
I am pleased to report that 6 parents have put themselves forward to be a parent 
governor. Please take the time to read their statements. A Parent Mail form will be 
sent to you later today for you to make your vote. If you require a paper form then 
please contact the office. We are looking for one parent governor. Voting will finish 
at 10:00am Monday 6th December. All parents and guardians are entitled to vote, so 
if you wish, two parents may vote separately. If this newsletter has not been sent to 
both parents then the second parent will need to get a form from the  office. 

Mohammed Awan 
I (M I Awan ) live and work in Nuneaton for 25 years. I am one of the trustee of 
charity too. Being a school governor who represents parents is a great opportunity 
and responsibility, I ensure clarity of vision, ethos and ambitious strategic priorities 
and targets for the school. I value equality and fairness, I am very approachable and 

can connect with people instantly, which will allow me to build a strong                  
relationship with other parents and become a voice to their concerns and sugges-
tions for the  well-being of children. Thanks regards 

Gemma Cleveley 
My name is Gemma Cleveley and I currently have daughters in Y2 and Y5. As a 
current volunteer at Wembrook I have an interest in helping the school to optimise 
the use of their resources to benefit the whole school community. I have knowledge 
of the schools' key policies and how they are used in daily practice, what works well 

and what I feel could be improved. Should I be the successful candidate then I 
would strive to contribute towards ensuring Wembrook and its community continue 
to believe and achieve together! 



 

Book Fair 
Last day today (Tuesday 30th November) 

Christmas Lunch 
All children are invited to have a traditional Christmas dinner on Thursday 16th  December. 
The cost of the meal is £2.25.  
 
For pupils in Reception and Key Stage One please submit the Parent Mail form that 
has been sent. All meals are free, no money is required. However the form still needs to be 
submitted. 
For pupils in Key Stage Two please ensure that the form is submitted along with      
payment. If your child is in Key Stage Two and entitled to a free meal, please submit the 
form and tick the appropriate box. Thank you to everyone who has already replied. 

Amy Fox  
I’d like to be a parent governor because I want to ensure that all children who attend     
Wembrook get the best possible education.  
I have experience working in secondary schools, and so will be able to bridge the gap      
between primary and secondary.  
I am approachable, and want to help make our voices heard.  
I will fully support the school, but also hold it accountable and challenge it to continually 
aim higher for our children.  
I am committed to devoting the required time and energy to help ensure Wembrook is the 
best school it can be.  

Hana Lockhat 
Hi! 
I’m Hana and my daughter, Sara Lockhat, is currently in Reception.  
As a mum of two I feel passionate about nurturing children and providing them a safe 
space, where they can thrive.  
Having previously worked as a Clark to Governors and as a School Administrator I have a 
good understanding of the role and the responsibility that comes with it.  
As a Governor I would hope be the voice of Wembrook parents to ensure we can all work 
together to do the best we can for our children by providing them good quality education.  
Thank you for your consideration. 
Hana Lockhat  

David Moulding 
I would really love to be a governor as I feel I have great enthusiasm and passion for the 
role. I am committed to ensuring the maximum potential of the school is achieved and that 
every child has the greatest opportunity to excel at Wembrook. 

James Olner 
Our son is currently in year one and absolutely loves being at Wembrook and we have    
consistently had a good experience with the school from nursery through to now. We live 
locally in Attleborough and have for over 10 years. I have previous experience as a staff 
governor at North Warwickshire & Hinckley College. Part of my job role is to advocate for 
and support people at meetings, scrutinise financial documents and reports. I feel my skills 
and experience would make me an asset to the team of governors at Wembrook. 
 
Kind regards, James Olner (parent of Joe Olner 1MC) 


